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Tuesday 8th October 2024  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,        
      
  
We are very pleased to give you more information now about our residential.  
The Year 4 residential will take place at Conwy, Wales on Monday 19th May, for two 
nights, returning on Wednesday 21st May 2025. We are very excited to be able to 
offer this trip to your children as it has proved very popular in previous years.  
 
The trip is open to the whole year group. Our accommodation will be dormitories at the Youth Hostel, with the 
children sleeping in bunk beds. The boys and girls will be in separate rooms. The accommodation has sole use by 
us on those dates. Elston Hall staff will supervise the trip and lead all the activities. The activities include visiting 
the Welsh Mountain Zoo, a trip up the Great Orme, a visit to Conwy and the seafront and exploring Conwy Castle.  
  
The total cost of this trip will be £170; School is subsidising some of the coach fare to help keep it at this cost 
for you. This includes a £30 non-refundable deposit, which should be paid by Friday 25th October to secure 
your child’s place.  
 
The cost includes: all travel, activities, accommodation, and food for the duration of our stay. The remaining £140 
can be paid on Arbor at any time or instalments to suit you; weekly, monthly or in a lump sum by Monday 17th 
March. All monies need to be received please by that date. 
  
Children not attending the residential will still need to be in school as usual on those dates.  
 
If you wish for your child to attend the Year 4 residential, please complete and return the slip below, along with 
paying the £30 deposit, using Arbor in order to secure their place. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have 
any questions regarding the trip and I will be happy to help.  
 
Mrs Brasier-Creagh 
 

 
Name of child: __________________________________________________  Class_______________ 
 
 

I give permission for my child to attend the Year 4 Conwy Residential trip from 19th to 21st May 2025.  
 

I have paid £30 on Arbor  and will pay the remaining £140 by Monday 17th March 
 
  
Signed:   __________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 


